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www.worldorienteeringday.com is live
We are delighted to announce that the brand new World Orienteering Day Website is live! The
site will be the central hub for the project, where participants can register their activities, upload
maps, download promotional material and material for their events, and much more.
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WORLD ORIENTEERING DAY
• Brian Porteous: "I am really getting excited"

• The latest WOD Newsletter

• Use the hashtag #worldorienteeringday

• How to register participiants

• Use the WOD promotion kit

• World Orienteering Day on Facebook

First Albanian Club Founded  
Like in many other countries in Europe or
on other continents, orienteering has finally
also arrived in Albania, a small country with
beautiful places, still unknown to most
people. Albania is taking a big step towards
the IOF, and OCA – Orienteering Club
Albania is the leader.

Davide Machado and WMTBOC 2016:
"I will ride searching for a dream!"
In 2016 the WMTBOC is back in Portugal.
Anticipating what will be the highlight of the
season, many foreign athletes have trained
and competed in Portugal during the early
part of March, taking part in the two stages
of the 2016 Bairrada O 'Meeting MTBO
event.

TrailO: The first steps in Brazil
Trail Orienteering has taken another
important step towards its establishment in
Brazil. Under the motto “Trail Orienteering is
the sport where different are equal” the 1st
MB/ADAAN TrailO Cup, which brought
together a total of 75 competitors, has taken
place in Rio de Janeiro.
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Two times Sweden on top in the Ski
Orienteering World Cup
The two Swedes Tove Alexandersson and
Erik Rost won the overall World Cup in Ski
Orienteering. Read the summary of the
SkiO World Cup Season 2015-2016.

Iulia Stupu, Romania: "I like to win"
Ten-year-old Romanian Iulia Stupu is born
into orienteering. We meet her at an open
orienteering event close to Ploiesti, just
north of capital Bucuresti in Romania.The
first editions of the event were skiing events,
but due to the lack of snow it has been
organised as an orienteering event.

Kirsty McIntyre: A report from Anti-Doping Organisation Symposium
Recently appointed IOF Anti-Doping Officer Kirsty McIntyre attended the Symposium for the first
time, together with Secretary General Tom Hollowell. At a time when the topic of Doping in Sport
has never been more relevant or important, the theme for this year’s symposium was Partnering
for Quality Practice. As a global movement, the Anti-Doping community faces many challenges
today, not least the challenge to restore the public’s faith in sport.

MAJOR EVENTS COMING UP

 

 

 

International Orienteering Federation IOF
Drottninggatan 47 – 3 ½ tr
SE-65225 Karlstad
Sweden

 

Follow us!

You are subscribed as .
Update your e-mail address | Unsubscribe

International Orienteering Federation

Postman


